
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: CrRLJ 3.4 changes
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 8:11:01 AM

 
 

From: Gaffney, Tamara [mailto:tgaffney@kingcounty.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:13 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CrRLJ 3.4 changes
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Please do not adopt the changes to CrRLJ 3.4. The proposed changes would completely gut the
reasoning behind CrRLJ 3.4 in the first place. The only reason these would be passed is to issue more
warrants and incarcerate more clients. This incarceration would also encourage them to plead guilty
(also the same impact that having many mandatory pre-trial hearings has). Our poor clients have
benefitted so much from these court rule changes. I would be a shame to see that progress rolled
back.
 
Thank you,
 
Tamara Gaffney
Attorney
Northwest Defenders Division
King County Department of Public Defense

124 4th Avenue South, Suite 100
Kent, WA 98032
Office: 206.263.2059
Cell: 206.491.5725
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